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06/07/2021  11:49:162021/1724/P COMMNT Lianne Mathieson As a neighbour, we support this application. Mansard extensions are common in Primrose Hill (indeed there 

are many directly across the Road) and there is no reason why this side of Fitzroy Road should be different to 

the rest of Fitzroy Road or the rest of Primrose Hill. The design looks sympathetic to the area and the roundels 

are a good addition.
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